
Jaime Herrera Jr. grew up in San Antonio, Texas and graduated from Robert E. Lee 
High school in 2013. During high school Jaime had an interest in medicine and joined 
the school medical/health club called Health Occupational Students of America. There 
he attended many programs such as pharmacy tech school and clinical rotations. 

He left the medical industry and worked in business for many years as an account 
manager, but always felt the need to return to medicine. In 2018 he received his Basic 
- EMT and returned to SAC for the Fire Academy and graduated in 2019. 

Soon after he received a career opportunity as a firefighter/EMT-B with northern 
Bexar County. He then attended a program for Advance EMT and graduated in the 
beginning of 2020.  

Flash forward to today and Jaime is currently attending his last semester at SAC for 
his associates degree in EMS/Paramedic to advance his career. Soon after he plans to 
pursue his bachelor’s degree in emergency health sciences and hopefully a master’s 
in physician assistance studies.
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“It always seems impossible until it’s done.”

-Nelson Mandela{ }


